
35th Meeting of the 
Australian Society of Herpetologists

Set in South Australia’s Riverland where the Murray meets the mallee, our next meeting will take place on 
the shore of Lake Bonney, 220km from Adelaide. The Lake shed and Eco Park offer a range of 
accommodation from powered sites and bunkhouses to cottages and cabins.  

Join the ASH mailing list to receive regular updates and watch the website for more information 
www.australiansocietyofherpetologists.org

.

Lake Shed and Eco Park, Barmera, SA
20th-22nd September 2010

Pre-mixer on Sunday 19th September
Expedition day Thursday 23rd September

New and 

Improved 

Dates!


